
	
  

  
  

Headteacher:  Mr  Gwyn  Williams  
Lymm  High  School,  Oughtrington  Lane,  Lymm,  WA13  0RB  

01925  755458          info@lymmhigh.org.uk          www.lymmhigh.org.uk  
  
	
  

24th February 2016 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Naples 2016  

I am writing to you with an update on the Naples trip.  The structure of the trip has been 
changed slightly to include more educational trips.  Please see the amended itinerary below:  

 
DAY ITINERARY MEALS 

INCLUDED 
Thursday, 21st 
July 2016 

05:00 Meet at Manchester Airport Terminal Two. 
07:15 Depart Manchester 
11:10 Arrive Rome Airport 
12:10 Coach transfer to Sorrento 
17:00 Approximate time of arrival at Hotel Panorama 
Palace, Sorrento  

Evening meal 

Friday 22nd 
July 2016 

Visits to: 
• Pompeii 
• Vesuvius 

 

Breakfast 

Packed lunch 

Evening meal 

Saturday 23rd 
July 2016 

Visits to: 
• Solfatara in Pozzuoli  
• Naples Underground  
• Naples National Archaeological Museum 

 

Breakfast 

Packed lunch 

Evening meal 

Sunday 24th 
July 2016 

Full day excursion to the Amalfi Coast Breakfast 

Packed lunch  

Evening meal 

Monday 25th 
July 2016 

Visits to: 
• Paestum 
• Cheese factory 
• Traditional pizzeria in Sorrento 

 
Coach transfer to Naples Airport 
22:15 Depart Naples Airport 
00:25 Students collected from Manchester Airport 
Terminal Two 

Breakfast 

Packed lunch  

Evening meal 

 

The deadline for the final payment for this trip is 15th March 2016.  There is a balance of 
£_________ to be paid via Parent Pay. 



	
  

	
  

	
  

I would like to formally invite you to a Naples Trip meeting, which will be held on Tuesday 28th 
June in the School Hall at 6pm. In this meeting I will discuss the staffing of the trip, the 
itinerary, flight times, expectations as well as other important information so if you are 
available I would really encourage you to come along. This meeting will also be an opportunity 
for you to meet the staff attending the trip and ask any questions that you may have.  Please 
can you bring your child’s passport and European Health Insurance Card.  A reminder about 
this meeting will be posted on our website and Twitter nearer the time. 

If you would like any more information on the trip please do not hesitate to contact me at 
school. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs C McGahey 
Head of Humanities 
 

 

 

 

 


